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Fern Bacon gets high-tech media 
lab, thanks to SECC grant 

Middle school schedules ribbon-cutting ceremony for 
Wednesday 

Editor’s note: The following press release was written by students of Fern Bacon Middle School. 
 
Sacramento, California - Fern Bacon Middle School is pleased to announce that it will hold a Grand 
Opening and Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony for its recently renovated media studio with the help of the 
Sacramento Education Cable Consortium’s media grant. 
 
“We’re happy to introduce our latest accomplishment to the community and thank those who brought 
this project to fruition,” said Principal Mary Coronado.  “The ribbon-cutting ceremony for the media 
studio marks a new era for Fern Bacon Middle School.” 
 
Included in the ribbon-cutting ceremony will be music performed by the Fern Bacon Middle School 
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